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To Whom it May Concern, 
 
My name is Kim Ingman and I'm writing to let the forest service know that I'm in favor of the gold mine at the Stibnite 
site. From what I have heard, I believe that Midas will operate the mine with the utmost care. So far, they have proven 
to be excellent members of the community. The good paying jobs that will come will really help the people of Cascade 
and the whole area. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kim Ingman 
 
 
 


